
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: Western Sydney Aerotropolis Planning Package
Date: Friday, 14 February 2020 3:15:54 PM

 
 

From:   

Sent: Thursday, 23 January 2020 3:47 PM
To: 
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: Western Sydney Aerotropolis Planning Package
 
 
 

From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au
<noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Monday, 16 December 2019 9:02 PM
To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox <eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Webform submission from: Western Sydney Aerotropolis Planning Package
 

 
Submitted on Mon, 16/12/2019 - 21:02
Submitted by: Anonymous
Submitted values are:
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission
First Name: Lynette
Last Name: Trindall
Name Withheld: No
Email: 
Suburb/Town & Postcode: Winmalee 2777
Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file]
Submission: I am very concerned about the siting of Sydneys second airport being at Badgerys
Creek in the Western Sydney Basin. One of my fears is based on the close vicinity to Sydney’s
main water supply at Warragamba Dam. In the case of jet fuel leakage, from overspill or an
aeroplane accident, contamination is paramount. Any fuel leakage could affect the Dam water or
one of the many Rivulets. Another of my concerns is based on the Health and Safety of the ever
increasing population being extended to the Greater Western Sydney Area. I would like it noted
that it is more important to look after people than to make money. I fear that the way this
wonderful Country of ours is being Governed, is not in the best interests of its People. There is
way too much emphasise on apartment living, overseas lifestyles and money making. 

URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/draftplans/exhibition/western-sydney-aerotropolis-
planning-package
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